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YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

23rd May 2024. 

 

Dear all, 

As you know Andrew Brasington resigned from his post as Headteacher of George Street Primary School in April. 
Following his resignation a very rigorous recruitment process has taken place.   

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am very pleased to inform you that the successful candidate, and your new 
Headteacher is Keri Manley.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Mrs Manley on her new role.  

 

 

Dan James 

Chair of Governors.  
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